
  

 

December 10, 2017 

Bob Martin, Senior Pastor 

Welcome from Pastor Bob 

Whether you're a first time visitor or a long time member of our 

St. Paul family, I'm glad you've joined us this Sunday. During 

Advent we're taking a fresh look at some of the familiar symbols 

we associate with Christmas. I hope you will discover something 

during this series that helps you to experience the season with 

fresh eyes and a sense of wonder!   
 

Today is the Stephen Ministry Meet and Greet. If you have any 

interest in this important caring ministry, I invite you to come and 

meet current Stephen Ministers and find out more about what 

they do firsthand.  
 

Next Sunday I hope you will join us a 9 a.m. for our Christmas 

Cantata. Our choir will provide a beautiful musical program 

reminding us that Jesus is the light of the world.   
 

Don't forget to take a tag from the Angel Trees in the lobby and 

bring back a gift for a child in our community next Sunday. It's an 

easy way to share Christ's love and bring a child Christmas joy!  

Take a look through this bulletin or visit our website, 

stpaulumc.org, to find out about the many other things that are 

happening this Advent.   
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JOIN OUR MAILING LIST 
SIGN UP ON THE CONNECT CARD 

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: www.stpaulumc.org 

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK 

StPaulUMCLargo 

VISIT OUR CONNECTION CENTER 
If you have questions or would like to talk to someone about St. 

VISITING US TODAY? 
If you're visiting us today, welcome! We hope you find St. Paul a 

comfortable place to worship and that you feel God's love.  To find 

out more about us we invite you to: 

WORSHIP at 9 AM 
 

  Prelude                Cindy Triffon, Interim Accompanist 

  Introit  Come, Thou Long Expected Jesus         Sanctuary Choir 

  Advent Candle Lighting: Peace        

  Welcome                                Dr. Robert Williams, Worship Leader  

*Greet  Oh How He Loves You And Me  
*Hymns     What Child is This                           No. 219 

  Angels From the Realms of Glory                       No. 220 

*Apostle's Creed                 No. 881 

  Blessing of Toys 

  Prayer with Lord's Prayer                                           Pastor Pam Dubov 

  Offertory       We Walk By Faith                           Sanctuary Choir 

*Doxology Praise God, From Whom...                No. 94 

*Prayer of Thanksgiving 

  Transitional Hymn  Hail to the Lord's Anointed                 No. 203 
  Scripture Reading: Luke 1:26-35, 46-55 

  Message                             "Manger"                         Pastor Bob Martin 

  Special Music        Laura Sullivan   

  Directed Prayer 

*Closing Hymn       Good Christian Friends Rejoice              No. 224 

*Benediction    

*Postlude  
 

  *Please stand, if you are able. 
 

If you need assistance,  let an usher know.   

Baby changing tables are located in both men and women’s restrooms. 

 

9 AM Greeters:  Jerry and Phyllis Spaulding 

10:30 AM Greeters: Ed and Carol Cook 

 

Looking for the prayer list? Turn to page 9. 

Brittany Smyrski, the Director of Son 

Kissed Preschool, will be leaving our St. 

Paul staff at the end of this year. This is 

bittersweet news for our St. Paul family. 

Before becoming director of the pre-

school Brittany also served on our staff 

as an Assistant Preschool Director, 

Teacher and Nursery Coordinator so she 

has been a vital part of our staff for 

many years. Under Brittany’s leadership, 

Son Kissed Preschool has provided a 

strong academic and faith foundation 

for countless children in our community.   

Although we will dearly miss having her 

as our preschool director, we celebrate 

the new career opportunities that the 

Lord has blessed her with. And while 

Brittany is leaving our staff, she is not 

leaving St. Paul.  Brittany is a long time 

member of St. Paul who grew up in the 

Children’s and Student Ministries of our 

church.  She is looking forward to contin-

uing to worship and volunteer at St. 

Paul. Because of her great leadership as 

our director, Son Kissed Preschool is 

positioned to continue reaching children 

and families for Christ for years to come. 

Please show your appreciation and hon-

or Brittany for the powerful impact that 

she has made on our congregation and 

community over the years! 
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Giving 
It's easy to give online! You can make a 

one time gift or set up a convenient re-

curring contribution on our website. You 

can also use our online giving page to 

pay for things like worship flowers, class 

study materials and more. Visit stpaulumc.org and 

click the Giving button, or use this QR code.   
 

Flowers 
Do you have an event or person you would like to 

honor with flowers? You can give a flower bouquet to 

the Glory of God. Call the church office at 584-8165, 

visit the Giving page on our website, or e-mail 

church@stpaulumc.org. Bouquets are $40. Be sure 

to include your inscription with your order. Flowers 

can be picked up after the 10:30 a.m. worship or at 

the church office on Monday. Flowers can also be 

donated to the Flower Ministry and distributed to 

those who are in the hospital or in rehab. 

 

Deaths 
Please pray for the family of  

Caroldine Andrews 

Carolyn Gesche  
who recently passed on to life eternal. 

 

Requested a Name Badge? 
If you requested a name badge, don't forget to pick it 

up in the Connection Center! Badges are usually 

ready to be picked up the week after they are re-

quested.  

St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and re-

turn it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, or 

the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out the 

entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

Date: December 10, 2017        9 AM        10:30 AM 

Name: 

 

E-mail: 

Phone: 

Address: 

 
 

I am a: 

         1st Time Guest  2nd Time Guest 

         Regular Attendee  Member(s) 

         Winter Resident 
 

         Please update my information. 
 

I came today because: 

 I drove by                     I visited the website 

 I've been here before         I received a mailing 

 I was invited by 

 Other: 
 

I want to join your e-mail list: 

 Weekly Pastor's E-Note        Growth Guide 
 

 Weekly St. Paul Newsletter Children 

 Students 

         Other: 
  

Be sure to put your e-mail address at the top of the card! 

 

How can we pray for you? 

 

 

 

  

For Military Prayer List 

Do NOT publish in bulletin. 

Do NOT include on prayer chain. 

I would like to connect with a Stephen Minister. 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

10:30  AM WORSHIP  
 

A typical 10:30 a.m. worship at St. Paul lasts 

about an hour. Worship is filled with current 

Christian music from our praise band. You are 

invited to sing along with the words on the 

screens, or simply enjoy the music. Today we are 

lighting the second of the Advent candles. Check 

page 7 for more about what these candles mean. 

You'll notice there is a time in our worship to give 

financially. This is how we support the ministries 

and missions of our church. We hope you experi-

ence the love of God with us today! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

PASSIONATE  

MUSIC 

ABOUT 

60 MIN. 

Home 

Cell 

First Name, Middle Initial, Last Name 
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St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and 

return it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, 

or the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out 

the entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

I am interested in: 

 Rededicating my life to Jesus 

 Being baptized 

 Becoming a member 

 Joining a Small Group 

 Serving at the church 

 How: 

 Serving in the community 

 How: 

 Learning more about St. Paul ministries 

 Specifically: 

Taking a Spiritual Gifts Assessment 
 

Other: 
 

I need a name tag for: 
(Name tags can be picked up in the Connection Center to the side 

of the lobby two weeks after your request is placed.) 

 

Want to know more about St. Paul, meet new peo-

ple, or get more involved? TAKE THE NEXT STEP! 

DISCOVER ST. PAUL 
Discover St. Paul is an informal 

coffee with the pastor to give 

you a chance to ask any ques-

tions you may have and dis-

cover more about who we are 

as a church, our mission, and 

core values.  The next Discover 

St. Paul is on Sunday, January 

14 at 11:45 a.m. 

STARTING POINT CLASS 
This four week class  co-

vers basics of our faith. For 

anyone who is new to 

attending church or is 

coming back to church.  

SHORT TERM 
GROUPS 
 Topical classes 

covering things 

like   

    Finance 

    Parenting 

    Caretaking 

 Topical and  

seasonal Bible 

studies and  

discussion 

ONGOING GROUPS 
 Age level groups  

  (ex. JOY, IGNITE) 

 Source Groups 

(Small groups of  

twelve or less) 

  Sunday School 

  At 9:15 and 10:15 

a.m. 

 Parents' Lounge  

VISIT OUR WEBSITE 

WWW.STPAULUMC.ORG 
for more information about our ministries. 

 

CONNECTION CENTER 
Our Connection Center is lo-

cated in the room to the side 

of the sanctuary. Stop by if you 

have any questions, need infor-

mation, or would like to speak 

to someone about St. Paul. 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

Remember to fill out the other side with your name and contact info! 

I would like to help with: 

Serving the Homeless on Sundays 
 

Help Distribute Christmas Toys on Dec. 22 

 

Help with Christmas Eve Worship 
 

Ushers   

6 PM (here by 5:15PM)   8 PM (arrive 7:15 PM) 

10 PM (arrive  9:15 PM) 
 

Greeters   

6 PM (here by 5:15PM)   8 PM (arrive 7:15 PM) 

10 PM (arrive  9:15 PM) 
 

Livestream 9 AM 10:30 AM   6 PM    8 PM  
 

Parking Team    6 PM   8 PM     10 PM    
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Adult Studies 

Adult Sunday Morning Classes 
Adults of any age are invited to join one of our Sunday 

school classes: 
 

 

9:15 a.m. Sunday school class 
Room 202 in Bldg C 

 

10:15 a.m. Sunday school classes 
Inspirations - Purple Door Classroom (101) in Bldg C  

Bereans - Conference Room 2 in Bldg B 

Friendship—Room 201 (Community Room) - CLEC 

 

JOY (Just Older Youth)  
Older adults are invited to join us at 10:30 a.m. on 

Tuesdays for worship, study and fellowship in the Lu-

Anne Willey Fellowship Hall (CLEC). For more infor-

mation, contact Senior Director of Ministry, Bobby Van 

Duyne at bobby.v@stpaulumc.org or 584-8165. 

 

 

ignitestpaul 

Adults 18-30s are invited to join IGNITE in room 201 

of the CLEC tonight at 7 p.m. for study and discus-

sion. Follow IGNITE on Facebook for info on upcom-

ing studies, events, and cancellations.  

 

Email: youngadults.stpaulumc@gmail.com 

 
 

IGNITE: Young Adults & Young Professionals 

 

Dorcas 
Dorcas Sewing Circle meets 

this Wednesday, December 

13 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

Help make simple children's 

clothing for Haiti, area pregnancy centers and 

Methodist pre-schoolers. Other projects include 

lap robes, walker bags and more. 

 

United Methodist Women: Hannah 
The Hannah Circle meets this Tuesday, December 

12 at 6:45 p.m. in room 201 of the Christian Life 

Enrichment Center. Meetings include refresh-

ments, devotion, prayer, and a program. 

  

Rachel-Lydia 
Rachel-Lydia meets the second Thursday of the 

month, December  14, in the CLEC room 101 at 

10:30 a.m. We grow in knowledge and love 

through the use of Response magazine, our mis-

sion giving, study of the Bible and devotions, and 

as we fellowship together. Won't you join us as we 

end this year of meetings and look forward to new 

beginnings in 2018? 

Stephen Ministry Meet and Greet 
TODAY, Dec. 10  | 2 p.m.  |Room 201 (CLEC) 
Stephen Ministers are members of our congregation, 

who provide one-to-one care for people experiencing a 

difficult season in life due to grief, divorce, loneliness, 

job loss, illness and more.  

 

Stephen Ministry will begin training a new class early 

next year, and we are looking for people with gifts for 

caring, encouragement, and listening to join our minis-

try and provide comfort and support to others. If you are 

interested in becoming a Stephen Minister, or just finding out 

more about the ministry, join us today for a Meet and Greet at 

2 p.m. in room 201 of the Christian Life Enrichment Center. 

Speak with current Stephen Ministers about their expe-

riences and ask any questions you may have. Refresh-

ments will be provided. 

 

Parent's Lounge 
Mariposa Café—CLEC.  6:30-

7:30 PM.  
The Parent's Lounge is a cas-

ual environment where par-

ents can hang out, build rela-

tionships, and support each 

other through the challenges 

of raising their children. Each 

week we'll discuss a different parenting topic. You can 

miss a week and jump right back in. Coffee and des-

serts are provided.  
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Children Infant– 5th Grade, Kaitie Zimmerman, 

Director of Children's Ministry, Kaitie.j@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Morning: Lil’ Kidz Care 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery Care is available today for infants to 4

-year-olds, at 8:45 a.m. in the nursery building (Bldg B) 

next to the sanctuary. Sign in and you will be given a 

card that you will need to pick-up your child. 

 

This Sunday: Preschool & K-5  
Preschool and K-5 are invited to attend their own wor-

ship and lessons in the Children's Ministry Center in 

Bldg C at both 9 and 10:30 a.m. 

 

This Month We're Learning About 

Key Question: Why is it important to give to others? 

Kids have been told since they were very young that 

they should share and give to others. As they grow into 

adolescence, it’s important for them to understand 

why that’s true. We’ll give kids a chance to answer that 

question for themselves, and discover that generosity 

changes your entire perspective on the world God 

made. Life isn’t about me. It’s about what God is doing 

through me to show His love to the world.  

 

Worship Arts on Wednesday 
Kids in preschool through 5th 

grade are invited to Worship 

Arts on Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. 

in room 202 of the Christian 

Life Enrichment Center. Join us 

for games, music, art and more 

as kids have fun and learn about different ways to wor-

ship God. 

 

Parents are invited to join us in the Parents' Lounge in 

the Mariposa Café for discussion and desserts while 

your kids are in Worship Arts. See page 5. 

 

StPaulChildrensMinistry 

SPUMCLighthouse 

Student Ministry  
6th-12th Grade 

Alison Van Duyne, Student Ministry  

Director, alison.v@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Night Student Ministry 

"Who Needs Christmas?" 

Seriously, who needs it? Well, as it turns out, maybe we 

all do. In this series, we’ll discover just how important 

the Christmas story really is—for all of us.  

TONIGHT: God needed Christmas to  

demonstrate His love. 
We all tend to think of Christmas as a holiday 

that’s about God, but not really for God. After all, Christ-

mas is really for us, right? The truth is, the first Christ-

mas wasn’t just for people—it was for God as well. This 

week, we’ll discover that while the world need Christ-

mas to understand God’s love, God needed it, too.  

 

Middle school and high school students are invited to 

join us in the Mariposa Cafe for dinner at 5:30 p.m. fol-

lowed by group games, exciting crowd breakers, pas-

sionate worship, biblical teaching, and a chance to con-

nect with others through Source Groups. Dinner is $3. 

Register in advance on our website: stpaulumc.org. 

Time together ends at 8 p.m. 

 

Confirmation Informa-

tional Meeting Tonight 

5 p.m. | Mariposa Cafe 
Our next Confirmation 

Class begins in January. 

The nine week class is 

open to students in Grade 

6 and above. It challenges 

students to ask deep questions about the Bible, our 

Methodist beliefs, and their own lives as people of 

faith. If you are interested in confirmation, join us to-

night before dinner at 5 p.m. in the Mariposa Café.  
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Christmas Eve is on a Sunday this year so we  

will have normal morning worship times, as well as 

Candlelight Worship in the evening.  

During each Sunday of the Advent season, we focus 

on one of the four virtues Jesus brings us as we light 

the four candles of the Advent Wreath. At St. Paul we 

use three blue candles, and one pink candle to repre-

sent joy, along with one larger, white candle in the 

middle as the Christ candle. The lighting of the first 

candle symbolizes hope and expectation, while the 

second symbolizes peace, the third joy and the fourth 

love. The white Christ candle is lit on Christmas Eve 

reminding Christians that Jesus is the light of the 

world. 

Christmas Eve  

Invitation Cards 
We are providing invita-

tion cards again this 

year for our Christmas 

Eve worship times. This 

is a time of year when 

many hearts are open to the Lord. There may be 

someone you know, or someone you haven't met yet, 

who is only waiting on an invitation to take the next 

step toward seeking the Lord. It can be hard for some 

of us to reach out and make an invitation, especially to 

someone we don't know well, so we've created these 

cards to make it easier. Take a few cards with you, 

and invite someone to join you in worship this Christ-

mas! We have five services on Christmas Eve this year, 

so there is a time convenient for everyone! Cards are 

available in the backs of the pews, in the Connection 

Center and at the church office. 
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Rummage Sale Donation Pick-Ups 
Christmas is around the corner and maybe you are 

getting new furniture or appliances. If your old furni-

ture and appliances are still in great condition, the 

rummage sale can use them! We are now doing pick

-ups of high quality furniture and appliances. If you 

would like to schedule a pick-up, contact Jerry 

Spaulding at 727-744-8540. We will begin accept-

ing smaller items for the rummage sale on Jan. 1. 

Christmas FOR Pinellas 
Please take a tag from one of the Angel Trees in the 

lobby to help our Open Arms Resource Center pro-

vide toys for over 400 children.  

 

 Buy a gift for the gender and age marked on 

the tag you choose. 

 

 Drop your unwrapped gift off in the bin in the 

sanctuary lobby next Sunday, or at Open Arms 

by December  20.  

 

 Leave all presents unwrapped so parents can 

"shop" for their children's toys in our Christian 

Life Enrichment Center. Please bring a roll of 

wrapping paper or a gift bag with your dona-

tion. Parents will use these to wrap their gifts 

after they choose them.  

 

This is a wonderful way to share the joy of Christmas 

with children in need! If you can't donate a toy, con-

sider helping with set up and distribution. Call Open 

Arms Director, Yvette Carter at 727-586-5380 or 

mark the Connect Card if you would like to volun-

teer.  

Christmas Eve Helpers Needed 
We expect to welcome many visitors during the sea-

son of Advent, especially on Christmas Eve, when we 

will have five worship times! We will need lots of peo-

ple to help during worship on Christmas Eve, includ-

ing greeters and ushers and volunteers to help with 

parking. We are hoping to livestream all five of the 

worship times, but we can only do this if we have 

enough people volunteer to help run cameras, slides 

and more. No experience is necessary!  
 

Greeters and Ushers on Christmas Eve 

6 p.m. (be at the church by 5:15 p.m.) 

8 p.m. (be at the church by 7:15 p.m.) 

10 p.m. (be at the church by 9:30 p.m.) 

 

Parking Team. Five people needed to help direct park-

ing before the 6 pm. and between the 6 and 8 p.m. 

worships. 

 

Livestream Volunteers at 9 & 10:30 a.m. and 6 & 8 p.m. 

 

Mark the Connect Card if there is one or more worship time 

when you can help! 

 

Blessing  the Toys Made by Carpenter's Shop 
This Sunday you will notice wooden toys on the al-

tar. During each worship we will bless these toys, 

which were handmade with love by the members of 

our Carpenter's Shop ministry. So far over 300 toys 

have been created, with some being presented at 

last week's Largo City Council meeting and more 

being delivered to first responders this month. 

Many hands and hearts are involved in making 

these toys, and we are excited to ask God to bless 

them as we send them out into the community. 

There they will touch the lives of children who are 

dealing with traumatic situations, and help our first 

responders to connect even more deeply with the 

community they serve so well. 
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Coming this Week 
 

 

Sunday, December 10 

Courtyard Coffee     8:30 AM 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery       8:30 AM 

Traditional Worship    9:00 AM 

Children's Worship    9:00 AM 

Sunday School     9:15 AM 

Bereans    10:15 AM 

Friendship   10:15 AM 

Inspirations   10:15 AM 

Contemporary Worship  10:30 AM 

Children's Worship  10:30 AM 

Stephen Ministry Meet & Greet  

      2:00 PM 

Student Ministry     5:30 PM 

IGNITE      7:00 PM 

 

Monday,  December 11 

Girl Scouts     6:00 PM 

Boy Scouts     7:00 PM 

 

Tuesday,  December 12 

Sonrise Men's Study    6:30 AM 

Toy Making     9:00 AM 

UMW: Dorcas     9:00 AM 

JOY                   10:30 AM 

Jumpstart     4:30 PM 

  

Wednesday, December 13 

Toy Making     9:00 AM 

Community Bible Study    9:00 AM 

Handicapable     6:15 PM 

Worship Arts     6:30 PM 

Parents' Lounge       6:30 PM 

UMW: Hannah     6:45 PM 

Volleyball     7:30 PM 

 

Thursday, December 14 

Men's Bible Study    7:00 AM 

Toy Making     9:00 AM 

UMW: Rachel-Lydia  10:30 AM 

Prayer Shawl     4:30 PM 

Handbells Rehearsal    5:30 PM 

Choir Rehearsal    7:00 PM 

 

Friday, December 15 

Church Office Closed 

 

Saturday, December 16 

Soaring Eagles     8:00 AM 

 

* 

 

If you have an event to schedule,  

contact us at 584-8165 or e-mail  

kerry.k@stpaulumc.org 

Please pray for the people listed below with immediate prayer needs: 

 

Hear Our Prayer 

Making a Prayer Request 
Write your prayer request on the Connect Card and drop it in the Connection 

Center or in the offering plate. You can call our prayer line at any time: 559-

PRAY (7729). 

Aaron Medlin 

Allison Hall 

Amanda Miller Raab 

Anderson Family 

Andrew Medlin 

Anita 

Audrey Bittle 

Barbara Dumbleton 

Barbara Martin 

Barker Family 

Bella & Family 

Betty Shreves 

Betty Thomaides 

Blaze Rockwell 

Bob & Troy Hartel 

Bob Cook 

Bob Riley 

Bob Russo 

Bobby Quinton 

Bonnie Wismer 

Brad Jones 

Bri & Family 

Brian Greely 

Bruce Medlin 

Bud Haskell 

Caitlynn Timberlake 

Carl J 

Carlene Walker 

Carol Quinton 

Caroline Fields 

Carolyn Gesche's Family 

Carolyn Goodwin 

Cathy, Del & Amy 

Children, Youth & Woman 

Chrissy 

Christine & Steve Brower 

Cliff Armbruster 

Craig Mackey 

Dale & Florita Anderson 

Dale Metler 

Damian Tibbets 

Darlene Coburn 

Darren & Family 

Dave 

Dave & Do 

Dave W 

Dawn Green 

Debbie Layton-Cote 

Diane Mauch 

Don & Nancy Evans 

Donna Simonetti 

Donnie Mitchell, Jr 

Ed Luttmann 

Edwards Pitts 

Eileen 

Elaine DeYong's Family 

Eleanor Berry 

Erika 

Eula Powers 

Evelyn B 

Fred Ellard 

Fred Jellison 

Gary Cradiak 

General Gary Mears 

George Spencer 

Gilbert Quinn  

Hale Family 

Harold & Shirley Register 

Helena I 

Jace Michael 

Jackson 

Jan Dale 

Jane E 

Jane Huter 

Jane Neville 

Jeff Davis 

Jenny Walter 

Jim Lucky 

Jim Mauch 

Joan Buchwald 

Joan Pitts 

Joann Haynes 

Joe Evanson 

John Fady 

Jonathone Black 

Josh 

Josh DeLoach 

Joyce Wilson 

Justice for Children 

Karen  

Karen Bower 

Kat Farhangi 

Kathleen M 

Kenneth A. 

Kenny Packard 

Kim Morris 

Kristi Burslem 

Leslee & Family 

Libby Burke 

Linda  

Linda Weaver Hank 

Lisa 

Lisa Cunningham 

Lorraine Poirier 

Lynn Jennings 

Marcus Jenkins 

Margie Stillwell 

Mark LaPolla 

Mary Jane Arn 

Meghan Timberlake 

Melissa & Sarah Depew 

Michael P White 

Michelle Allen 

Mike & Family 

Mike & Jen F 

Mike Foster 

Mike Guriella 

Mike Ruchak 

Mike Venditto 

Mike Whelan 

Pat B 

Pat Greely 

Patience 

Penny McElyea 

Peter H 

Ralph Terry 

Rich Stemboroski 

Richard Buckley 

Rick Holland 

Rose 

Ruth Aaron 

Samantha Mitchell 

Sandy P 

Sandy Venditto 

Seitz Family 

Shelly 

Steve & Holly Baumann's 

Daughters & Husbands 

Steve & Tyler 

Steve Harvey 

Susan, Paul & Jim 

Tammy Barker 

Tammy Proctor 

Ted Pelyak 

Terry B 

Tia 

Todd Smyzer 

Tom & Family 

Travis Ward 

Trevor Birt 

Triss Masters 

Vin D'Angelo 

Vinny & Kayla 

Walker-Huff Family 

Welch Family 

Yvette Carter's Grand-

daughter 

Zackary Kueker 
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Address: 1199 Highland Avenue in Largo, 33770  

Phone: (727) 584-8165  | Prayer: (727) 559-PRAY 

Office Hours:  9 a.m.—5 p.m., Monday-Thursday  

E-mail: church@stpaulumc.org | www.stpaulumc.org 

The Reverend Bob Martin, Senior Pastor 

The Reverend Pam Dubov, Minister of Outreach and Missions  

Son Kissed Thanksgiving 
Our Son Kissed family had so much fun at this year's 

Thanksgiving Luncheon. All of our families mingled to-

gether in the LuAnne Willey Fellowship Hall and en-

joyed a yummy lunch. We are so very thankful for the 

families at Son Kissed!  

 

Church Benefit Auction 

Raises Over $11,000 
Thank you to everyone who 

donated items to the 

church auction, as well as 

all of you who came to bid 

to benefit St. Paul. We had 

lively bidding in both the 

silent and the live auctions, 

and ended the night having 

raised a net of $11,206 to fund our budget this year! 

Thanksgiving FOR Pinellas 
Open Arms gave out 376 turkeys at this year's Thanks-

giving FOR Pinellas! We want to thank Save-a-Lot for 

donating hundreds of bags of fixings, as well as every-

one from St. Paul who donated food items or money, 

and all our wonderful volunteers. In addition our many 

adult helpers, we had a great group of student volun-

teers from Crosspointe Church and our own Student 

Ministry. What a joy to see so many giving in love and  

reaching out to make sure that others have something 

to be thankful for! 

Thank you to everyone who served! 

James, Manager of Save-a-Lot, 

also helped distribute food 

Visit Facebook for more pictures of St. Paul events: 

 StPaulUMCLargo 

mailto:mail@stpaulumc.org

